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PSSA Boys and Girls Football (Soccer) Knockout 2021  

Round 1 - Merimbula PS vs Pambula PS 
Wednesday April 21, 2021. 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

Your child has been selected to represent Merimbula Public School in the Primary School Sports Association (PSSA) 
Football Knockout in 2021. We are scheduled to play Pambula PS at Pambula Town Oval. The girls’ game is 
scheduled to start at 10.00am on Tuesday April 27 followed by the boys’ game at 11.00am. Students will be 
required to organise their own transport to and from the match. Girls will be required to be at the field by 9.30am 
whilst the boys need to arrive by 10.30am. If our team is successful, we will continue on to the next round of the 
competition. 

Parents/Caregivers are welcome to attend, however, due to COVID-19, you will not be able to sit with your child’s 
team. If near/at the venue/ parking area, please keep physically distanced 1.5m. If you do attend, you will need 
to sign in using the provided QR code and Visitor’s Log.  

All students are required to wear shin pads and football boots. We will have a limited number of shin pads 
available to borrow if your child does not have any. Shorts, socks and shirts will be provided. Students should also 
bring lunch, a broad brimmed hat, sunscreen and lots of water.  

There is a $2 fee associated with the game in order to pay for the officials on the day. Most students have already 
paid this. We will notify you on this note if you are still required to pay this fee.  

Students will need to wear their full school uniform to the ground. No jewellery (watches included) is to be worn 
during the game. 

Students with asthma/anaphylaxis should provide me with their medication/Epi Pen on the day (unless it is stored 
in the office). In addition, in following the Department's COVID safety requirements, no student/parent should 
attend the venue if awaiting COVID test results, or if displaying flu-like symptoms. 

If you have any questions please contact Mr Hughes or Mrs Vaughan.  

Please complete the attached permission note and return it to school by Friday, April 23rd. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Adam Hughes and Jodi Vaughan 
Boys and Girls Football Co-ordinators 
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Merimbula Public School  

PSSA Boys & Girls Football (Soccer) Knockout – April 27 

(Please return to the office by Friday, April 23, 2021) 

   

Dear Mr Hughes and Mrs Vaughan, 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________________________ of class _________ to 
participate in the PSSA Football Knockout at Pambula Oval, Pambula on Tuesday, 27th April, 2021.   

I understand that my child will be participating in soccer and that I am responsible for organising transportation of 
my child to and from the venue. 

Arrival Times: Girls - 9:30am, Boys - 10:30am. 

I understand that my child is to: wear full school uniform, shin pads and boots, have a hat, sunscreen, lunch and 
plenty of water. 

Medical details of my child you should be aware: _____________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Caregiver Name:_____________________________________________________________________                                                                     

Signed:_________________________________________ Date:______________________________________  

Emergency Contact Number:__________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 


